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 POLICY DIRECTIVE #D-2013-08 
 

July  22 , 2013 
 
TO:   All Agencies  
 

FROM:  Jeff Mohlenkamp, Director  
Department of Administration  

 
SUBJECT:  Telephone Number for Reporting Abuse, Fraud or Waste – Fraud Hotline 
 
The State of Nevada will not tolerate fraud, waste or abuse of state and federal funds. To heighten 
accountability and awareness, the Department of Administration has established a telephone number 
for reporting information relating to abuse, fraud or waste of public money received by an agency or 
contractor.  Public money includes state funds and federal funds received by an agency for distribution 
and use in this State.  
 
In compliance with Assembly Bill 327 of the 2013 Legislative session, the Division of Internal Audits 
will be distributing to all state agencies a flyer with information about the phone number for this Fraud 
Hotline. Per Section 2 of AB 327, these flyers must be conspicuously posted in each public building of 
your agency. A copy of the notice is also available on the Department of Administration website at 
http://admin.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/adminnvgov/content/Documents/AB_327_Fraud_Hotline_Flyer.pdf.  
 
I encourage you to share this information with all employees, sub-recipients and vendors as well. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact Lori Hoover, Financial Manager, with the Division of 
Internal Audits at 775-687-0120. 
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